
Emma Barnet - Project No: 05 0157 - Morebank Waste Processing 

  

Hi 

Attached are the details of the reasons for my opposition to the development (Project No: 05 0157 - 
Morebank Waste Processing) 

I have already faxed the same, but just want to ensure that it is not lost in the pile of similar faxes, 
hence the email. 

Other than the reasons mentioned in the attached document, I have only one simple question to the 
developer (Managing Director of Moorebank Recyclers - Mr Brent Lawson) and the planning 
approval authority  

Do you like to have the same development either in your backyard or your neighbourhood? 

Already we are experiencing the strong foul stench and noise from the existingg Benedict Recyclers, 
Ever since the 2 years that I have lived at Georges Fair, I can say that they have increased the 
capacity by looking at the number of mountains of recycled materials growing! 

Please don't make it worse by approving another disastrous development 

Regards 

Muralidhar Raghavan 

14, Biddle Street (Georges Fair) 

Moorebank, NSW 2170 

CAUTION: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient you are hereby notified that any use,dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message is prohibited.  
If you have received this message in error please forward this message to postmaster@lionco.com and delete all copies of this message. If you 
wish to have us block your email address from receiving any future emails from this organisation please forward this email with your request to 
unsubscribe@lionco.com. 
Thank you. 
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